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Ladies Mile Road, Patcham, Brighton, East Sussex BN1 8TA
Telephone: 01273 295020

Dear Parents and Carers,						

BOOKING & PAYMENT PROCEDURE FOR BREAKFAST CLUB

If your child has never attended Breakfast Club, you will firstly need to request an application pack from the School Office, containing a Parent/School Contract and an Emergency Contact/Medical Information form.  These documents should be completed and returned to the school office as soon as possible. 

As we use ParentPay for the booking and payment of Breakfast Club sessions, you will need to activate your ParentPay account, if you have not already done so.  Please refer to the procedure for doing this on the attached letter.  The cost is £3.50 per day and you will need to pay at the time of booking.

Bookings should be made as much in advance as possible, so that we can ensure that we have the appropriate number of staff on duty at each session. The payment item is open on ParentPay up until 8am each school day, to enable you to book a session.  If for any reason you need to change the day that you have booked, please amend your booking in ParentPay as soon as possible.  Should your child not be able to attend any sessions that have been booked, it is your responsibility to cancel them and this can also be done up to 8.00 am on the appropriate morning.

If you pay for Breakfast Club with Childcare Vouchers, we will need to manually credit your account with the amount that will be paid to us by your Childcare Voucher Provider, before you are able to book the sessions via ParentPay. Please provide us with confirmation from your Provider of how much and when they will be paying us and we will credit your account. Please can you ask for payment to be made in advance of the sessions booked, where possible.

Subject to availability, we will accept one-off ad-hoc attendance, for instances where you have been unable to pre-book a session.  The attendance and charge will be recorded on your ParentPay account by us and any outstanding payments should be cleared within 24 hours.

For further information please either contact myself or Debbie Penrose in the School Office.


With best wishes,



Sue Blackman
School Business Manager
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A Seymour-Williams Headteacher          M Rodericks Deputy Headteacher
Email: office@patchamjun.brighton-hove.sch.uk  Web: www. patchamjun.org.uk
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